
Hi Susan, 
I am interested in the position of Alternate Fire Commissioner.  We live at 1214 Ridgeley Drive.  We 
moved to Hilshire Village in 2002.   
 
I attended Baylor, spent a dozen years in medical device sales, then I ran a lighting and energy efficiency 
company called PowerSave Solutions.  The last 12 years I have been a realtor with Cameron Foster 
Properties, now called Nexus One Properties.  
 
I grew up in Bunker Hill Village, and have siblings whose kids attended Memorial High School, and 
Bunker Hill Elementary. 
 
 
 
 
 


